
MJHS FEBRUARY NEWSLETTER 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

2/8 - ORTHO BUS 

2/14 - 1:05  DISMISSAL 

 
2/16 - VALENTINES DANCE 

 

2/16 - NO LONGER TEACHERS        

INSTITUTE - SCHOOL WILL BE IN   
SESSION 

 

2/19 - NO SCHOOL -PRESIDENTS 
DAY 

 

2/23 -  REGIONAL SPELLING BEE @ 

DIXON 

(SCHOOL BEE TBD) 

 

2/29—MJHS/MHS BAND AND CHOIR 
CONCERT 

STARTING 2/1 -           

STUDENTS  WILL BE 

ABLE TO PURCHASE 

CANDY GRAMS FOR 

VALENTINES DAY TO 

SEND TO A FRIEND, 

CRUSH OR STAFF    

MEMBER IF THEY 

WOULD LIKE TO.        

CANDY GRAMS WILL 

CONSIST OF A POP OR A 

SMALL BAG OF CANDY. 

DON’T FORGET TO PURCHASE A 23/24 MJHS 
YEARBOOK! DEADLINE TO ORDER IS 2/23. 

COST IS $26. 



 THERE WILL BE A  MEETING IN HOMEROOM ON 2/1 FOR ANY 

STUDENT INTERESTED IN GOING OUT FOR  SWIMMING.  

ALL FEES AND PAPERWORK ARE DUE 2/14. 

 

2024 SWIM SCHEDULE 

 

2/20—PRACTICE STARTS 3:30 - 5:00 

2/27 - AWAY MEET @ CLINTON 

BUS LEAVES 3:15 MEET BEGINS AT 
4:30 

2/29 - @ HOME VS ROCK ISLAND 
MEET BEGINS AT 5:00 

3/5 - @ HOME VS EAST MOLINE 

MEET BEGINS AT 5:00 

3/14 -  INTER-SQUAD MEET  @ 
HOME. MEET BEGINS AT 4:15. 

3/15 - PICTURES @ 3:30 AT THE HS 

POOL. PRACTICE FOLLOWS 

3/20 - AWAY  MEET @ MOLINE. 
MEET BEGINS AT 4:30. 

3/21 - SWIM TEAM POOL PARTY 3:30-
4:30 

BEGINNING 2/1 

STUDENTS WILL HAVE  THE OPTION  TO PURCHASE ITEMS FROM 

THE CONCESSION STAND DURING HOMEROOM ON FRIDAYS IF 

THEY WOULD LIKE  TO! 



NURSES NOTES! 

This is a reminder that unless we have a note 

from the doctor, we cannot give your child 

(ren) any medication including but not      

limited to;  Tylenol,  Ibuprofen, allergy    

medication, cough drops, etc.  

You are responsible for providing the        

medication that your child (ren) requires, 

which will be safely kept in the nurses office. 

Please make sure you are checking       
Skyward and/or the school website for all 

updated information regarding MJHS and 
all extra curricular activities.  

 
If you ever have any questions, please do 

not hesitate to call the MJHS office at            
815-772-7264 and we will assist you. 

 LOOKING AHEAD!!!! 

PARENTS OF 8TH GRADERS PLEASE KEEP 

AN EYE OUT FOR EMAILS AND                    

INFORMATION COMING HOME                   

REGARDING GRADUATION! 


